

SELMA, ALABAMA 36701 May 26, 1970

TELEPHONE 874-9062

Mr. John Sampson, 4148 Wycliff Drive, Winston-Salem, North Carolina

Dear John,

Thanks for your reception report of Wednesday, May 20, 1970 on WTQX. We have been receiving letters recently from the National Radio Club members as far away as Boston stating that they had picked up WTQX. We have had several reports from the Baltimore area.

This letter will verify your reception on May 20th 7:44 to 7:45 P.M. C.D.T. Thanks for writing!

yours very truly,

Erle Hanna

Chief Engineer

Music · News · Sports